
 

 

 

 

 

Speak with your Commission representatives 

• As your representatives on the Memorial Commission, we know 
it is important that you can share your views with us, ask us 
questions and raise concerns.  
 

• You can now contact the Grenfell Tower Memorial Commission 
Community Representatives directly through this link on the 
Memorial Commission website: 
https://www.grenfelltowermemorial.co.uk/your-community-
representatives-memorial-commission-0 or on the “contact” 
page: https://www.grenfelltowermemorial.co.uk/contact where 
you can also sign up to receive the monthly email newsletter. 
 

• If you want to receive notifications when new content is posted 
to the Memorial Commission website, please enter your email 
in the box at the bottom of any page of the website. 
 

• You can also contact us using the details below.  
 

• We hope to meet again in person when we can. 
 

 

 

 

Find further information about the Grenfell Tower Memorial Commission at 

www.grenfelltowermemorial.co.uk and on Twitter (@GrenfellTowerMC). 

 

 

 

 

Email us at GTMCSecretariat@communities.gov.uk 

 

Call us on 0303 444 4831 
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